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AES
From Penny and Bill <ptandbh@gmail.com>

Date Sun 6/15/2025 7:47 AM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Mr Sisneros,

As a resident of Santa Fe | am very concerned about the possibility of the AES facility being built and
endangering the lives and property of those of us who live nearby. Why would the county
government even give a moment's thought to approving a facility that will use our precious water,
poison our air in case of fire and then send all the profits and energy out of state? Please tell AES to
take their greedy business elsewhere and keep Santa Fe safe for the people that love living here.

Thank you, Penny Tracey
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